JAMES A. GRAASKAMP COLLECTION OF TEACHING MATERIALS

- VI. ACADEMIC ASSOCIATIONS
 - D. Lincoln Institute
 - Correspondence from William Kinnard after the Appraisal Colloquium, July 6, 1984

The Real Estate Counseling Group of Connecticut, Incorporated

An Affiliate of the Real Estate Counseling Group of America, Inc.

William N. Kinnard, Jr., President

July 6, 1984

Dr. James A. Graaskamp, SREA, CRE Landmark Research, Inc. 4610 University Avenue, Suite 105 Madison, Wisconsin 53705

Dear Jim,

There is good news and bad news. I'll give you the bad news first. Your commentary, especially in your presentation toward the beginning of the Colloquium, did not take well at all on the tape recorder. Unfortunately, that means that you are going to have to concoct something that will "flesh out" your outline for that presentation. Sorry about that, chief.

The good news is that you have until August 5 to get the materials in. Isn't that neat? Seriously, this pushey old man is still trying to get the Proceedings out by fall, so I am noodging (sp?) everyone about this.

The bad news, once again is that I am also bugging you about the paper for the October 11-12 Symposium, because that is coming up reasonably soon also. No rest for the wicked.

Further bad news is that I am still asking that you try to nail down Mr. Tilton for the presentation on the Ray Ellison case study. That is already on the program, as you can see, and it would be nice to have someone to fill that spot.

The good news is that I truly, truly appreciate your thought, thoughtfulness and comments on the Cleveland matter. It doesn't seem appropriate, but I am enclosing what you asked for.

Further good news is that the report was delivered to the client on time! Yes, Santa Claus, there still is a Virginia.

Finally, I don't know whether it is good news or bad news, but all of your wisdom and wit about Australia will have to be put on hold. I am definitely not going down there, for reasons too numerous to mention at this time. Anyway, it means that I will be able to spend more time around you. That is not all bad.

Thanks for everything dear friend. We have done some rather good things together recently. I look for more in the near future.

Cordially yours,

William N Kinnard, Jr., SREA, MAI, CRE

President

gc enclosures

cc: Charlie Cook
Jerry Dasso
Don Dorchester
Ruth Tretbar
Lorraine Wallace